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State OHV Grant Comment Website Now Available

SONORA, Calif., (March 5, 2024) – Following up with the solicitaton of comments for the pending 

State OHV grant program, the web-based comment portal is now open through May 6, 2024.

Forest recreaton specialists and OHV managers have completed three draf grants for 

consideraton by the California State Parks Of-Highway Motor Vehicle Recreaton Division.

The grant proposals include a forest-wide operatons and maintenance project for OHV trails 

and facilites and a forest-wide law enforcement patrol project.

The public comment period will begin March 5 for preliminary 2024 Of-Highway Vehicle grant 

applicatons. Interested partes may submit comments from March 5, 2024 through May 6, 2024.

Please visit the state website to view and comment on the 

applicaton htps://olga.ohv.parks.ca.gov/egrams_ohmvr/user/home.aspx  

For more informaton, contact Forest Public Afairs Ofcer, Benjamin Cossel, 

benjamin.cossel@usda.gov.
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